
CAMPUS NOTICE
 

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR RESEARCH

June 30, 2020

ALL ACADEMICS AND STAFF AT UC SAN DIEGO

SUBJECT:   Upcoming July Research Town Halls

We are now in our fifth week of UC San Diego’s Orange Phase of low-density on-site
research, scholarship and creative activity. We will host two research town halls in July
as part of our ongoing series through which we share the latest information and
address the most current questions from our research community.

• Tuesday, July 7 from 12:30 – 2 p.m.

• Thursday, July 23 from 12:30 – 2 p.m.

You can register for both of these town halls in advance through our SharePoint site at
https://ucsdcloud.sharepoint.com/sites/vcrth. Please use your Active Directory sign-on
to register (i.e. use your @ucsd.edu login, NOT @health.ucsd.edu or
@eng.ucsd.edu).

We will have representatives from the Continuity of Research Task Force,
Environment Health & Safety, Human Resources, Information Technology Services
and other units present to answer your questions.

Additionally, we will discuss the current landscape regarding international research
and guidance from the federal government.

We appreciate your efforts in making this research ramp up a success.

Sandra A. Brown
Vice Chancellor for Research

https://ucsdcloud.sharepoint.com/sites/vcrth

